American Township Trustees

	July 9,  2018
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The American Township Trustees met in regular session with the following members present:    Paul Basinger, Lynn Mohler, and Larry Vandemark 

Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Vandemark to approve the minutes of the regular meeting of June 25, 2018  Roll call, all yes.

Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Vandemark to approve the warrants as presented by the Fiscal Officer.  Roll call, all yes.

The Fiscal Officer presented Cash Reconciliation, Appropriation Status, Revenue Status, and Cash Summary By Fund reports for the month of June.  Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Mohler to accept the reports as presented.  Roll call, all yes. 

Chief Redick reported on the police department totals for the month of June.

Chief Hadding reported on the fire department totals for the month of June.  He would also like to look into getting rid of one of the old pickup trucks. 

Legal Counsel Huffman is looking into a complaint filed against the fire department from an accident dating June 8, 2016. When anything further evolves in the case he or Chief Hadding will keep the trustees posted. Counsel Huffman will also contact the attorney working on the case Terri Grigsby. 

The regular meeting was recessed for the purpose of holding a budget hearing.  

 The Fiscal Officer presented the budget in the amount of $5,692,600.  Without further questions, the public hearing was closed.

The regular meeting was resumed.

Motion by Trustee Vademark second by Trustee Mohler to approve the 2019 projected budget as presented by the fiscal officer.  Roll call, all yes.

Motion by Trustee Basinger second by Trustee Mohler to adjourn.  Roll call, all yes.

Sincerely,

Brady Overholt,  Fiscal Officer                                     Paul Basinger,  Chairman

